Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Thursday, 7 March 2019

Submission: A application for a permanent 9% annual increase is ludicrous, my wages do not increase by 9% each year. |
originally thought this was a one off increase and thought that was okay provided they used the funds to improve the condition of
the roads. See attached just a couple of shots of roads.
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